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As we head into the Spring of 2020, we do so under extreme circumstances. The Board would like to 
first express their hopes that everyone is doing well and looking forward to brighter days ahead.   

 

Together We Are Stronger Apart! 
Help stop the spread of infection!  
 

➢ Stay at home if you are feeling unwell 
➢ Wash your hands using soap or hand sanitizer.  Think of a fun song and wash your hands 

while you sing the chorus. 
➢ Cover a cough or sneeze with a tissue or into your elbow. 
➢ Keep your distance.  Physical (social) distancing means maintaining six feet or two meters 

between individuals and you should avoid shaking hands and any close contact with people 
who are ill.  Try creating your own signature moves when meeting someone; this can make 

someone smile and possibly make their day😊 

 

How Does this Affect our Community? 
We are continuing to service the community, but for the time being, only emergency repairs will be 
completed.  In order to maintain the health and safety of all residents, most projects will be 
postponed until further notice.  If you do see a contractor on site, please practice the rules of 
physical distancing as they are putting their own health at risk to service the community. 
 

Who Can I Call with Questions? 
The Region has a dedicated Info-Line for questions regarding Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19).  You 
can speak with a nurse Monday to Friday from 9:15am to 8:30pm and Saturday and Sunday from 
9:15am to 4:15pm.  The number is 905-688-8248, press 7, then press 2.  Toll-free access is 1-888-
505-6074. 
 

How Can I Access Assistance Socially & Financially? 
Niagara Region Public Health is a reliable source for information.  Social support for food, shelters 
and other community outreach can be found at: 

https://www.niagararegion.ca/health/covid-19/social-support.aspx 
 
Financial support such as employment insurance, sick benefits and other emergency requests can be 

found at:  https://www.canada.ca/en/services/benefits/ei.html 
 

 

 
 
 

https://www.niagararegion.ca/health/covid-19/social-support.aspx
https://www.canada.ca/en/services/benefits/ei.html


Answers to Riddles:   a) The letter “D”     b) The faces on Mount Rushmore    c) A candle 

 

   
  Garbage and Recycling continues to be an issue. 
  All garbage and recycling bins MUST NOT be stored 
  on the front porch of any unit. Please store your bins 
in yo             in your garage and out of sight. 
 
 

All residents should take pride in the community!  If you see 
garbage, pick it up!  In an effort to reduce the amount of loose 
garbage throughout the complex, please secure your recyclables 
and only put out your garbage the morning of pick-up. Especially 
in inclement weather.  
   
     We all love our pets!  They are part of  
               our lives and like children, we must  
      take care of them.  As a pet owner, 
      you are responsible for your pet.  This  
      includes cleaning up their waste and 
      keeping them controlled while out in  
      the community. 
         
Please “stoop and scoop” so that the community remains a  
healthy and clean place to live. 
 

Visitor parking spaces are to be used by 
visitors only and not by residents.  Visitors may 
not park more than 48 continuous hours without the 
prior approval of the Manager or Board of Directors.  
The Board or Manager shall determine at their sole 
discretion whether a vehicle belongs to a resident or 
a visitor.  

 
New parking signs will be installed in the near future. 
 
                                 RIDDLE TIME! 
 
a) You find me in December, but not in any other month? 
 

b) What rock group consists of four famous men, but none of them   
    sing?   
 

c) You measure my life in hours and I serve you by expiring.  I’m quick   
    when I’m thin and slow when I’m fat.  The wind is my enemy. 
    What am I?      
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Did you know we have a 
website for the  

Carlton Carriage Homes 
Community? 

 

Please visit the website 
below for updates and 

information on projects 
and ongoing plans for 

our Community 
 

www.carltoncarriagehomes.ca 
 
 
 
 

Property Manager: 
Neil Wachs 

Shabri Properties Limited 

P.O. Box 877 

26 Hiscott Street, St. Catharines, 

ON, L2R 6Z4 

Tel: 905-684-6333 

1-855-673-6112 

 
i n f o @ s h a b r i p r o p e r t i e s . c o m  

 

Emergency After Hours 

Answer Service: 
Te l :  905 .684 .6333  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.carltoncarriagehomes.ca&c=E,1,prcYijQFl22f8PCLSBQAQ5KhdwtmWOG6w_SsPLnoASkgDdfyISuUkkg6Y-X3GiNuRfdYjLx44oFSxqKyec6-_mxpfyytBQBakdgmR55XH5WIBeZoPuispH1HMbU,&typo=1
mailto:info@shabriproperties.com

